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EVERY CHILD  
DESERVES         

A CHANCE         
TO PLAY 

2015 is shaping up to be a very important year for The   
Miracle League of CT.  In this edition of Basepaths, 
you will notice that we have a completely new look.  
With all of the changes going on, we felt it was time for 
an update for our newsletter.  Youôll read about some 
of the new programs that we are excited about in this 
issue.  In addition, youôll read about the work that our 
Board of Directors has done to reflect the changes that 
are happening.  Please take a moment to check out 
our updated website, www.miracleleaguect.org.  We 
think that it has a much cleaner, user friendly look.  Let 
us know what you think.  Thank you for your support in 
the past and we hope that you will continue to follow all 
of our endeavors and continue to support us in any 
way that you can.   
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In January, we introduced a new program called Miracle League of CT 
Adapted Swim Lessons in conjunction with the Mandell JCC in West 
Hartford.  The lessons are taught by the staff at the JCC and a physical 
therapist from the Cheshire Fitness Zone / Pediatric Therapy joins the 
children and their parents in the water.  There are 2 different classes, 
the first; Water Adjustment is designed for children who need to        
become comfortable in the water.  The second is called, Begin To 
Swim is for children who are ready to learn the basics of swimming.  
About a dozen families took part in the January sessions and we hope 
to have full  classes for the next session that begin on March 7th.      
Water safety in the special needs community was big in the news this 
summer after a very unfortunate incident in another state.  The Miracle 
League of CT is always looking for new ways to provide safe recreational opportunities for the families that we 
serve.  Please go to the JCC website, mandelljcc.org for more information and to register for the March swim 
lessons.  The Miracle League of CT hopes to be able to continue and expand the program in the future.  Many 
thanks to the staff at the JCC and for the generosity of the Cheshire Fitness Zone / Pediatric Therapy staff who 
volunteer their time for this great program.   

aƛǊŀŎƭŜ [ŜŀƎǳŜ ƻŦ /¢ !ŘŀǇǘŜŘ {ǿƛƳ [Ŝǎǎƻƴǎ 

wŜƎƛǎǘǊŀǝƻƴ hǇŜƴ ŦƻǊ нлмр {ǇǊƛƴƎ {Ŝŀǎƻƴ 
There is still time to register for the 2015 Miracle League of CT Spring Season.  The 
league is open to all children age 4+ from any town who may have physical and or      
cognitive  challenges.  Players who need assistance are paired up with a volunteer 
buddy who will offer them as much or as little help as needed.  Teams are formed 
into two divisions based on age.  All teams play games on Sunday afternoons at the 
Miracle League Field in West Hartford.  The schedule will be posted on our website 
after the teams are finalized.  Last year saw about 75 players from twenty different 
towns from throughout the region.  Each year has seen growth in the number of  
players and we expect this coming season to be our biggest yet.  You may register 
your child up until April 10th by visiting our website www.miracleleaguect.org.  Click 
on the Play Ball tab and then the Player Registration tab.  You will need to create an 
EZ Reg account first, then be sure to click on your childôs name and hit register to 
complete the registration.  If you donôt receive a confirmation email, that means that 
your registration is not complete.  You can also download a hard copy registration 
and mail it in if you prefer.  We canôt wait to see you all on the ball field.   
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The 2015 Miracle League of CT Spring Baseball 
Season promises to be the biggest and best yet.  
We are thrilled that our league has grown each  
season since we started.  With that growth comes a 
great need for more volunteers.  We anticipate that 
we will have at least 5 teams this coming season, 
perhaps even more.  Below you will find some ways 
that you can help out.  To volunteer in any way or 
for more information, please visit the volunteer 
page on our website.   

Become a Buddy 

We have a great need for additional  Buddies.  Buddies work one on one 
with our players to offer any assistance needed.  A Buddyôs number one   
priority is to keep their player safe.  A great deal of  baseball knowledge is 
not required.  We are asking that our Buddies volunteer for a 2 game block 
each Sunday which would be in about a 2 1/2 hour time frame.  All Buddies 
must be 12 year of age or older. 

Volunteer your group or team to become Buddies 

We will also continue with our practice of having teams of people volunteer 
during our games.  If you are a member of any group or team, (sports team, 
corporate outreach team, civic group, scout troop),  volunteering for a day 
or more at the Miracle League Field can be a great team building  exercise 
for you group.  The only requirement is that all of your members are twelve 
years of age or older.   

Become a Miracle League coach 

More teams means a need for more coaches.  We have always loved the fact that we could offer 
our parents the opportunity to watch their children from the stands, but we have realized that in the 
past weôve never offered the parents the opportunity to coach their children.  Such an important part 
of Little League Baseball (our players are registered through Little League International and The 
Miracle League is affiliated with the West Hartford Little League) has always been the bonding of a 
parent coach and their child on the field.  Because of our need for more coaches and the realization 
that we may have deprived parents of the joy of being on the field with their child, we are offering 
any parent who has the desire to become a coach the opportunity to 
join us on  the field.  For those  of you who have been to  Miracle 
League games before, you will realize that a  great knowledge of  the 
game  is not  a requirement.  Donôt be shy  about joining  us.  Of 
course, you may still volunteer to become a coach if you do not have 
a child in the Miracle League.    

Become a Miracle League special event volunteer 

If you donôt think that you would be comfortable on the field but would 
like to help in another way, weôve got a way for you to do that.  One 
of our slogans at The Miracle League of CT is ñmore than just base-
ballò.  Each year we have events other than our games for our 
players and their families.  We have Parentsô Night Out, Movie Nights, Trick or Treat, and our      
biggest event each year is our Miracle League of CT Golf Classic.  All of our events require varying 
amounts of work, and we could always use more help.  Please visit our website and register as an 
Event Volunteer if you can offer your talents to the cause.   



6th Annual Miracle League of Ct                                 
Celebrity Golf Classic 

Tuesday June 2nd  
Wampanoag Country Club 
10:30 a.m. Shotgun Start 

 
BRUNCH BEFORE  GOLF, LUNCH DURING AT THE TURN, DINNER & 

OPEN BAR AFTER YOUR ROUND                                                 LIVE & 
SILENT AUCTIONS AFTER GOLF                                                       EVE-

RY GOLFER RECEIVES GIVEAWAYS                               FROM OUR 
SPONSORS                                                               & A NIKE GIFT 

PACKAGE  
 

honorary co-chairs 
Jen Rizzotti �	��Kevin Ollie 

for more info visit our website  
www.miracleleaugect.org 

 

 

 

Golf �	��Sponsorship opportunities available  
if you would like to golf with us or know of a business that might like to become a 
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page, www.miracleleaguect.org��golf-tournament 


